
6200 South Waterline Replacement Project 

 

Beginning the week of April 4th, VanCon Construction will be finishing a project on 6200 South 

between 2700 West and Sierra Grande Drive.  The work will include connecting a new 30 inch 

waterline to our existing system at the two locations shown on the map below.  This work is 

expected to be complete by April 30th.  Because it is a new transmission pipeline, water services 

to individual homes and businesses should not be disrupted during construction.  Please be 

aware that there will be lane closures on 6200 South throughout the duration of construction.  

We encourage drivers to avoid the area and take alternate routes. 

 

 


